
 
 
Board Report 
Jones Intermediate 
Brackett Junior High 
Date:  February 13, 2006 
 
Enrollment: 
 5th Grade    55 
 6th Grade    32 
 SUB TOTAL    87 
   
 7th Grade    65 
 8th Grade    60 
 SUB TOTAL  125 
   
   
         TOTAL   212 
 
 
 
Discipline Report: 
Total number of discipline referrals 27 
General misbehavior (talking, swearing, tardy 
etc.) 

18 
 

Skipping  
Verbal Bullying 1 
Physical Bullying 2 
Harassment  
Fighting 6 
Possession of tobacco  
Public display of affection  
Off campus violation    
Transportation violation  
Possession of alcohol/drugs  
 
 
Schedule of major upcoming events:  
(parent night, extra-curricular schedules, school programs etc. 
 
EVENT DATE 
TAKS  Reading Grades 3, 7 & 9 
TAKS Writing Grades 4 & 7  
TAKS I Grades 4 & 7  

February 22 

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  



 
 
 
 
Staff development for the month of:  January/February 2006 
 
TEACHER Training/event attended Date 
Cathy Lutz Ruby Payne Training 1-18 

1-19 
Candace Bader, Bonnie 
Brotherton, Bea 
Schroeder, Mary 
Petrosky, Eileen Allen, 
Michelle Bowers, Pam 
Melancon, Olivia 
Robinette, Sue Ann Rose, 
George Burks 

Motivating the Hopeless, Uninterested and 
Uninvolved Learner 

1-19 

George Burks Charter School Time Management 1-31 
Eileen Allen, Michelle 
Bowers, Bea Schroeder, 
Cathy Lutz 

Gear Up for Middle School Science – 
Physical Science 

2-2 

Eileen Allen, Bea 
Schroeder, Cathy Lutz 

Gear Up for Middle School Science – Life 
Science 

2-7 

Michelle Bowers  Elementary Countdown to TAKS 2006 – 
Science  

2-8 

Cathy Lutz Countdown to Middle School TAKS 2006 – 
Science 

2-22 

   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Notable Highlights  
      
     Students in 5th and 6th grades have been working on origami art projects and 
Mrs. Sandra Davis has been doing a great job with them.  Plans are to have the 
students’ origami projects displayed at ESC 20 in the near future. 
 
     Mrs. Cathy Lutz held a GEO Force meeting with 8th grade students and 
parents who were interested in the joint program between UT and SWTJC to get 
students involved in the geological sciences.  Fourteen people attended the 
meeting and heard about the program’s exciting opportunities.   
 
 
Principal’s General Narrative: 
 
     Teachers are working diligently to get the students prepared for the TAKS and 
SDAA exams coming up.  The Intermediate and Jr. High teachers are dedicated 
to student success. 
 
     8th grade student Edward Solis is undergoing treatments Monday through 
Thursday for his cancer at the Methodist Children’s Hospital.  He will be at that 
facility for a good while. 
 
     Medina Children’s Home has accepted one of our 8th grade students into their 
program for a second time.  This is usually not the case.   
      
Respectfully submitted,  
Stoney Burks  


